

August 21, 2019

Via e-mail

Dan Backer Political. Law PLLC 441 North Lee Street, Suite 300 Alexandria, VA 22314

**RE**: RR 19L-20

Renacci for U.S. Senate and Russell

Corwin, Treasurer

Dear Mr. Backer:

This is in response to your request for an extension to respond to the complaint filed in the above mentioned matter we received via email on August 20, 2019. After considering the circumstances outlined in your request, the Office of General Counsel has granted the requested extension. Accordingly, your client's response is due on or before the close of business September 19, 2019. You may contact me if you have any questions at 202-694-1519 or by e-mail at cela@fec.gov.

Sincerely,

Christal Dennis, Paralegal Complaints Examination and

L Dennis

Legal Administration